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January 10, 2022 
 

Dear Center Cass Families - 
 
Below is an update on positive cases since last Friday afternoon.  There were no close contacts in school. 
 

Kindergarten – 2 cases 
First Grade - 1 case 
Second Grade - 2 cases 
Third Grade -  3 cases 
Fifth Grade - 3 cases 
Sixth Grade - 2 cases 
Seventh Grade - 2 cases 
 

The bad news is that we have had 15 new cases since Friday.  Some of the cases were new, from symptoms 
last week, and some were delayed results.  The good news is that from our conversations with parents, the 
vast majority of students had mild symptoms and recovered quickly. 
 
We continue to request ISBE and IDPH to provide their updated school guidance allowing us to move 
forward with the CDC shortened quarantine for students.  Nurse Baek and I have a webinar tomorrow with 
ISBE and IDPH.  We hope it is to review the requested school guidance and answer implementation 
questions before the release to the general public.  As soon as I receive the guidance, I will link it in a letter 
to you with a summary, 
 
Have a great afternoon. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Dr. Wise  


